Certificate Presentation Ceremony for UAE-Japan Friendship Silk Project
at UAE National Olympic Committee

On 14th October, UAE National Olympic Committee held Certificate Presentation Ceremony
for UAE-Japan Friendship Silk Project, where students from Dubai Japanese School attended.
In this project, students from Dubai/Abu Dhabi Japanese School and from schools in Japan
have raised Japanese endemic silkworm ‘KOISHIMARU’, and its silk will be woven to make
UAE national costume and national flag. They will be presented to UAE Olympic delegation
for use at the opening ceremony of the Tokyo Olympic games in 2021.

Ahead of the event, Mr. SEKIGUCHI Noboru, Consul-General of Japan in Dubai and the Northern Emirates
met with Mr. Mohammed Bin Darwish, the CEO of UAE National Olympic Committee. The ceremony was

a good opportunity to strengthen friendship between Japan and UAE.




